
Consulate General of India
Cape Town

PRESS RELEASE

South African Government has conveyed that any foreign national who is already present in South Africa on a valid
visa whose visa is due to expire or has already expired, would be allowed to re-apply for a visa.

Such Indian nationals in South Africa can apply for extension of visa at VFS through following link:

https://www.vfsvisaonline.com/DHAFOSOnlineVAF/(X(1)S(liqd5vssogh2zspnqp335pso))/gatewaypage.aspx?
AspxAutoDetectCookieSupport=1 

Please read carefully the updated information provided on the website. As per information provided
byVFS,appointments will be given after the lockdown period ends.

For further enquiries please collect South Afric Department of Home Affairs at 0800601190, hacc@dha.gov.za or VFS
office at +27124253000, info.dhasa@vfshelpline.com 

Cape Town 
24th March 2020 
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